

Members: Mike Donaghue, Scott Debrito, Erik Johnson, Greg Buckmeier (PW), Eric Nelson (Board), Scott Samuelson (board), Tim Lill, Jason Lofquist (Goalie), Laurissa Stigen, Devin Johnson (Bantam), Toby Johnson (mites), Josh Shol

Absent: Tim Lill, Devin Johnson

Guest: Cory Reinertson

1. Old Business- Chiller/Cooling Tower

*Waiting on inspection from the city.*

2. Coaches updates: tryouts, practices, dryland, how are they going? Any resources?

*Bantams- working hard-biggest challenge is playing time with such a large roster*

*PW- need to work better practice schedule for team practices*

*12u- going good*

*10u- good, dryland space and equipment needed*

*Sq- going good, concerns on dryland equipment and space*

*Need to work on developing areas for dryland. PW are using ALC cafeteria which is working well. Move the drland equipment to the storage room with pucks.*

3. Mite/8U House League (Combined or Separate?)

*Decison to combine 8u and Wild Olympic for practices and house league. There are a total of 48 registered, so 8 per station. Jay Lunde will send out practice plan each week to the coaches.*

4. Treadmill

*First recommendation is Sunday and Monday, second option is MOnday and Thursday. It will depend when we can find trainers on it. It will be optional for PW/12u and bantam.*

5. Scheduling- do we need a meeting?

*Will continue to schedule how we have with email. Coaches will Reply ALL and before a schedule is released there will be a final for all to see. No adjustments after all have agreed.*

6. Goalie Clinics

*Going well- 16-18 goalies attending. Will move mites/8u to open time before their practices on Wed. They will use ½ of the ice and can have open in the other end.*

6. Next meeting date and location. *TBD*

